Mildred L. Ulik

Written by Ozaukee Press
Wednesday, 16 January 2013 17:29

Longtime Saukuville resident Mildred L. Ulik died at her home in Cascade on Thursday, Jan.
10. She was 87.

A funeral service was held Tuesday, Jan. 15, at St. John’s Lutheran Church in Newburg.
The Rev. Jon Baumann officiated.

Interment was at St. John’s Lutheran Church Cemetery.

Memorials to St. John’s Lutheran Church or School are suggested.

Phillip Funeral Homes in West Bend assisted the family with arrangements.




